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FIREARMS OFFENSES IN PARKING LOT 1 

On Friday, June 28, 2024, at approximately 5:00 PM, the Boston 
Police Department (BPD) responded to a report of shots fired 
in the neighborhoods just to the east of and adjacent to the 
RCC Campus.  Subsequently BPD discovered three (3) 
persons matching the suspects descriptions in parking Lot 1 
next to their parked car.  BPD subsequently discovered 
multiple firearms and ballistic evidence linking them to the 
shots fired incident and they were placed under arrest. 

The RCC Community should be aware of their surroundings 
and be alert for suspicious behavior while in our parking lots.  
Remember:  If You See Something, Say Something. Report any 
suspicious behavior to Public Safety at 857-701-1310.  If you 
would like an escort to your vehicle, just reach out to Public 
Safety and we will be happy to provide one. 

This incident is under active investigation by the Boston 
Police Department.  Although this is considered an isolated 
incident, the RCC Community is reminded to pay close 
attention to their surroundings, and contact Public Safety 
and/or call 911 if you feel threatened.   

 

 

 


